NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The receiving of sealed bids for INTERSTATE ROUTE H-1 AIRPORT
VIADUCT IMPROVEMENTS, VICINITY OF VALKENBURGH STREET TO
MIDDLE STREET, PH 2, FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. NH-H1-1(276),
DISTRICT OF HONOLULU, ISLAND OF OAHU, in HIePRO, is hereby re-

scheduled for 2:00 P.M., December 1, 2020.
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Director of Transportation
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